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RW Part B Clients Served (4/1/16 – 3/31/17):   
Lutheran Services -  246 
Sacred Heart Hospital – 207 
OASIS – 220 
Total:  673 clients served  

 
ADAP: 

297 clients enrolled in Area 1.  200 active clients in Escambia = 105 receive meds via direct 
dispense, 70 have Marketplace insurance and the remaining 25 have either Medicare Part D or 
employer sponsored insurance. The state ADAP program office continues to work on issue with 
Florida Blue’s delayed payment processing.  Central pharmacy is hiring an additional pharmacist 
and 3 additional pharmacy technicians dedicated to ADAP fulfillments. 

    
 
PAC – 55 clients enrolled with 2 case managers on staff.  New state legislation making its way through 

that will roll several long-term disability program including PAC into the Medicaid Managed Care Plans 

by January 2018. 

 

 PCPG and PPG combined meeting is coming up May 17 – 18th in Orlando.  We need a new 
area PCPG representative and PPG alternate now that Mallory is leaving.  Please let James 
Talley or me know if you are interested in serving in this capacity. 

 

 The ADAP/Hep C project for ADAP clients who are co-infected with Hep C is still going on.  
Please contact your local ADAP staff person for more information. 

 

 The ADAP formulary was expanded in February to include  more Hepatitis C medications in 
addition to several anti-diabetics, statins, and even Hepatitis A/B and pneumococcal vaccines. 
Please contact your ADAP nurse if you receive any new prescriptions—they may be covered by 
ADAP! See complete list here: http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-
conditions/aids/adap/adap-formulary.html  Phase II of the ADAP formulary is coming soon.  It 
will be expanded again to include more HCV medications. 

 

 HIV Program Notice 003 Testing and Linkage to Care Clarification was released in March.  
This enables newly diagnosed individuals with a preliminary positive test result to receive a 
“limited medical evaluation” and appropriate prescriptions to expedite entry into care.  
Therefore, LSF and AHF are working toward the Test and Treat model by streamlining entry into 
care for people newly diagnosed with HIV. Test and Treat is also the first of four components in 
Florida’s plan to eliminate HIV transmission and reduce HIV-related deaths in addition to PrEP 
and nPEP, routine HIV screening in healthcare settings, and community outreach and 
messaging.  
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 A draft Quality Management Plan was prepared in collaboration with several members of our 
newly activated NoFLAC Standards and Quality subcommittee. The QM plan guides the 
continuous quality improvement activities of funded providers serving HIV/AIDS infected 
individuals and their families. One of the ways this committee will identify unmet needs and 
process improvement projects will be from input provided by the Consumer Advisory Group 
(CAG). Therefore, we need as much participation as possible in all upcoming CAG meetings so 
we can get your input and feedback.  
 

 HIV Treatment Works CDC commercial will start showing on WEAR TV3 over the next several 
weeks to encourage entry into care, adherence to treatment and reduce stigma! 

 

 The Peer Program is up and running.  Please use the business cards, flyers and referral forms 
to refer HIV+ clients to a Peer Navigator.  This is a great opportunity for anyone in need of 
support in getting back into care or navigating our complex Ryan White system of care.   

 


